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May 19, 2023 
 
 
 
The Honorable Robert Menendez    The Honorable John Boozman 
United States Senate      United States Senate 
528 Hart Senate Office Building    555 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C 20510     Washington, D.C 20510 
 

Subject: S. 1653, the Prevent Blood Loss with Emergency Equipment Devices (BLEEDing) Act 
 
Dear Senators Menendez and Boozman: 
 
On behalf of the American Association of Neurological Surgeons (AANS) and the Congress of Neurological 
Surgeons (CNS), representing more than 4,000 practicing neurosurgeons in the United States, we write to 
support your legislation, S. 1653, the Prevent Blood Loss with Emergency Equipment Devices (BLEEDing) 
Act. We appreciate and applaud your efforts to expand access to life-saving bleeding control kits in schools, 
malls, houses of worship, libraries, and other gathering places in communities across the country. 
 
Neurosurgeons have long been involved in emergency and trauma care and support your efforts to provide 
quick access to the resources people need to stop severe bleeding during a medical emergency. We, 
therefore, welcome this funding to authorize a new grant program with the U.S. Department of Health and 
Human Services and the Administration for Strategic Preparedness and Response. 
 
Thank you for your continued leadership on this issue. We look forward to working with you to move this bill 
through the legislative process. In the meantime, please contact us if you have any questions or need 
additional information. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Anthony L. Asher, MD, President 
American Association of Neurological Surgeons 

Elad I. Levy, MD, President 
Congress of Neurological Surgeons 

 
Staff Contact: 
Adrienne Mortimer, Director, Legislative and Political Affairs 
AANS/CNS Washington Office 
25 Massachusetts Ave., NW, Suite 610 
Washington, DC 20001 
Email: amortimer@neurosurgery.org 
Direct: 202-446-2029 
Mobile: 703-254-9424 

 
  


